
‭29th September 2023‬

‭Dear Parents,‬

‭Re:  Y5/6 Cross Country - Forty Hall – Friday 6th October 2023‬

‭Your child has been selected to represent the school in the upcoming cross country event, which will be at Forty‬
‭Hall, Enfield. We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and going via minibus to and from. Children will run 1.5km‬
‭and compete against other schools in the borough. Attached is a video of the event -‬
‭https://youtu.be/PiVVLq5iCM8‬

‭They will be provided with their Hazelbury team top. Please ensure your child wears‬‭black‬‭shorts, comfortable‬
‭shoes to run in and a bottle‬‭of‬‭water‬‭.‬

‭Please collect your child at 3.30pm from Hazelbury Primary School.‬

‭Many thanks,‬

‭Jack Kennedy‬

‭Lead Sports Coach‬
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